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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Jeannette Chamberlin 
<mailagent@thesoftedge.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 8:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. 
 
I am a75 year old female. 
During those 75 years I have had polio, have obtained several degrees, raised a family and volunteered my efforts to 
several  groups. 
 
During those years I had the stress most people have going through the stages of one's  life.   And during those times of 
pain and stress, I have been fortunate to benefit from the best of Traditional Medacine 
AND those of Alternative Medacine. 
Naturopathy Doctors have often saved me from illness . 
I'm sure there will be more extreme stories shared.    I base my opinion on this issue looking at the numbers of people 
who have benefited  from all the Naturapathic Doctors. 
To do anything to hamper this profession would be ignoring centuries of knowledge. 
 
And we have seen where that narrow minded thing leads. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeannette Chamberlin 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeannette  Chamberlin 
1435 Greenbriar Court, South Park, PA 
South Park, PA 15129-9279 
 
 


